
From:  
Sent: 14 April 2020 09:16 
To:  

 
; Mike Robinson <Mike.Robinson@merton.gov.uk>; 

 
Subject: Re: CANCELLED: Wilson Wellbeing Steering Group meeting Wednesday 15 April 2020 
Importance: High 

 

 

Hi everyone  

 

I truly hope that you and your loved ones are all managing to keep safe and well during these 

difficult times.   

 

I know that many of you will be continuing to provide key support services to the 

community, either from your home environment or continuing to work as normally as 

possible to keep your services running.  I know that whatever you are doing will be so 

appreciated by those you are looking after but also by the wider community and the statutory 

services. 

 

It probably goes without saying that we won’t be meeting tomorrow evening!  At the 

moment, it is hard to say when we will be able to meet again in-person and how that might 

operate.  We just need to wait and see.  The development work that we have all been doing 

has had to slow right down at the moment, although there are some things that I can work on 

in the background for when we are able to move forward with our work again.  I will talk to 

 about priorities and keep in touch with you all. 

 

I think the important thing is that we are able to get back up and running as quickly as 

possible when the time comes to be able to provide appropriate support to the local 

community and local organisations.  The world of community support and business is likely 

to look very different in the future and so what we are able to offer at The Wilson Wellbeing 

spaceis likely to be even important - but we need to be able to offer support and services in a 

safe and appropriate way. 

 

During this lock-down period, we have offered the Wellbeing Space as being available for 

any specific community use that it might be useful for (eg storage of items/coordination 

centre) but, at the moment, it isn’t required.  This will be kept under review. 

 

So … sending my very best wishes to you all and I will keep in touch with you to keep you 

informed of what is happening and when as things unfold. 

 

Take care, stay home as far as you can and stay well! 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

On 16 Mar 2020, at 17:04,  wrote: 

 

Dear All  

 

I hope that this finds you well. 

 

As you know, we were due to meet this Wednesday 18 March for our next Wellbeing 

Steering Group meeting. 

 

Having spoken to  today, we agreed that, in view of the current Coronavirus issues and 

because there is no truly essential business on the agenda, it is better to cancel the meeting 

and aim to meet again in April.  

 

I will send out (separately) the draft Minutes of the last full meeting (January) so that we can 

get those agreed by email and posted on the MVSC website for the public to see.  I will also 

send out some outline notes from the February Communications discussion that took place, 

by way of an update for those who didn’t make that meeting. 

 

I hope that you will agree this is a sensible move in the current situation (plus I had already 

received apologies for Wednesday’s meeting from some of you). 

 

Please make sure that you have the next meeting in your diary:  Wednesday 15 April.  I 

appreciate that is in the Easter Holidays but hopefully many of you will be available. 

 

I WOULD APPRECIATE IT IF YOU COULD ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF 

THIS EMAIL, JUST SO I KNOW YOU HAVE RECEIVED THE MESSAGE ABOUT 

THIS WEEK’S MEETING. 
 

Happy to answer any questions.  Take care of yourselves. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 


